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 I know it’s not even Halloween yet, but think about 
getting your house ready to hang those Christmas 
decorations. It won’t be long before we will start decorating 
for the light judging. Don’t want to put those beautiful lights 
and decorations on a dirty house and mailbox! 
Does your sidewalk need pressure washing, does your 
mailbox need to be wiped down with Clorox, do your bushes 
need trimming, grass cut, yard edged? We all want 
Canterbury to be a beautiful place to live. 
 
 A reminder to keep car doors locked at night and don’t 
leave valuables inside. If you see anything suspicious call 
the non-emergency number to police 247-8000 
 
 Curb on Hubers has been repaired. Still waiting to hear 
when the rest of the sidewalks will be repaired. 
 



 Hillsborough County District #3 offers a vacation watch 
of your house while you are gone. Go to the headquarters on 
Gunn near Citrus Park Mall and fill out the paperwork if you 
want them to keep an eye on your property. 
 
 Have some happy news and sad news. Happy news 
Lindsey and Brett Myers had a baby girl, Avery, born in 
August. Brett is the Association Vice-President. 
Sad news is Patti and Warren Williams are moving. They 
won’t be far away so expect to see them in neighborhood 
every now and then. Warren is the Association at Large 
member. 
 
 With Warren’s move there will be a vacancy on the 
board. We need someone to fill his slot at least until January 
election. If you are interested or have questions about 
Member at Large duties please contact a board member. 
We need for all homeowners to think about stepping up and 
running for the board in January. The job is not difficult and 
we meet every other month for an hour. Please consider. 
 
 Next board meeting is Monday, Sept 14 at 7:00 in Austin 
Davis Library. 
Hope to see you there. 
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